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1. Darlene Lewis October 31, 2009 

2. Fred Hyde December 15, 2009 

3. Nona Freeman December 26, 2010 

4. H. E. Gerald March 31, 2010 

5. Brenda Boller April, 2010 

6. Denzil Richardson June 27, 2010 

 

VFMA ANNUAL MEETING/ BANQUET 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2010 AT 2:30 PM 

The Grove Restaurant, 1611 Lamar,  

Houston, Texas 77010 

Directly across the street from the Exhibit Hall 

Please keep us informed of your address - email  changes. 

dhanscom@upci.org 

New Members  

Harry Scism 
Tony Smith 
Kenneth Reed 
Karl Smith  
Joel Richardson 
Daniel Drost 
Rufus Parker 
Tim Olson 



 
ÂVtÄÄxw uç ZÉw @ fxÇà àÉ fxÜäxÊ 

August 16, 2010 

 

To the wonderful family of Foreign Missions Veterans, 

Apostolic Revival Greetings in the wonderful name of Jesus Christ! 

 I would like to remind you of the UPCOMING VFMA Annual Meeting and Banquet 
scheduled for the Saturday of the General Conference (October 2, 2010) at 2:30 P.M.  This is 
an important meeting for the VFMA, and also every year proves to be a wonderful time of 
fellowship and delicious food.  Please put this on your calendar as I am hoping that we can 
see each one of you there.  This year, the meeting/banquet will be at The Grove Restaurant, 
1611 Lamar, Houston, Texas 77010.  It is my understanding that this restaurant is directly 
across the street from the Exhibit Hall for the conference.  Special thanks to Brother and Sister 
Dorsey Burk for making the necessary arrangements. 

 We do need to develop a total count of how many will be attending this meeting/
banquet, since we have to give the restaurant a total count of those planning to attend.  This is 
important so that we will have seating available.  Please email Brother George Szabolcsi, 
VFMA Secretary at szabolcsi@sbcglobal.net to let him know your plans whether or not you 
will be attending, or not. 

 You can also call him at 618-210-0428.  Of course, feel free to email either myself at 
dhanscom@upci.org, or Brother Dorsey Burk at dburk@upci.org., and we will pass the infor-
mation on to Brother Szabolcsi. 

 The recent VFMA retreat in Potosi, Missouri was fantastic.  Thank you to those who sent 
letters or cards of “thank you”.   We are already planning the 2012 retreat.  The dates will 
be April 24-26, 2012, we will be sending more information soon.  

Blessings!  Mark your calendar now and plan to attend. See you in Houston. 

 

Don Hanscom, Sr., 

 

 

VFMA Chairman 


